
Princeton   USG   Senate   
Meeting   11   
April   18,   2021   
8:30pm   EST   

  
Introduction   

1. Question   and   Answer   Session   (5   minutes)   
2. President’s   Report   (5   minutes)   

General   updates   
● Met   with   William   Gu,   Lexy   (ODUS),   and   Dean   Dunne   on   4/12   to   discuss   social   

possibilities   for   the   end   of   the   semester   
● Met   with   VP   Calhoun   
● COCS   meeting   approved   a   proposal   for   an   ASL   program   in   linguistics,   hiring   of   more   

faculty,   and   other   measures   that   were   included   in   the   referenda   relating   to   the   linguistics   
program.   Due   to   the   overlap   between   the   outcome   of   the   COCS   meeting   and   the   
referenda,   the   referenda   will   no   longer   be   circulated   on   the   ballot.     

● Working   with   Ashwin Mahadevan and   the   Office   of   the   Executive   VP   and   USLC   to   help   
with   the   search   for   the   next   Director   of   Transportation   and   Parking   

● Tigers   in   Town   events   were   held   this   weekend.     
● Elections   will   be   held   next   week.     

  
Questions   from   the   Senate:   

● Could   registration   numbers   for   Tigers   in   Town   be   expanded   so   that   every   student   who   
wants   to   sign   up   for   a   slot   can   get   one?     

○ There   is   a   cap   of   1,000   students   due   to   capacity   issues   of   the   local   businesses   
providing   goods   and   services   for   Tigers   in   Town.     

● Is   there   a   way   to   ensure   that   students   are   only   signed   up   once   for   an   event?     
○ Yes,   students   are   only   permitted   to   have   one   registration   for   each   event.     

● Is   there   a   way   to   expand   the   hours   during   which   food   for   Tigers   in   Town   is   offered,   so   
that   students   can   get   food   at   later   hours?     

○ There   are   discussions   about   increasing   the   hours   that   students   can   pick   up   food,   
especially   during   the   period   of   May   5-8th.     

● What   is   the   feasibility   of   getting   Tigers   in   Town   to   sponsor   an   event   at   Wawa?     
○ Tigers   in   Town   has   had   more   success   in   working   with   smaller   businesses   due   to   

the   time   it   takes   for   larger   businesses   to   approve   Tigers   in   Town   events.     
  

New   Business   
1. USG   x   Housing:   Free   Move   out   Supplies-   Sarah   Lee   (10   minutes)   
● Spoke   with   Turquoise   Brewington   and   Dean   Fisher   about   the   possibility   of   USG   

subsidizing   move   out   supplies   to   ensure   students   have   easy   access   to   move   out   supplies.     



● USG   and   Housing   will   be   able   to   provide   free   move   out   supplies   for   all   on   campus   and   
off   campus   students   who   are   on   the   social   contract   from   April   26th   to   May   15th   in   Dillon   
Gym.    

● There   will   be   measures   to   ensure   that   students   are   maintaining   adequate   social   distancing   
in   Dillon   Gym.     

● During   the   first   five   days   of   giving   out   move-out   supplies,   Senate   members   can   sign   up   
for   30   minute   shifts   to   help   organize   supplies   in   Dillon.     

  
Questions   from   the   Senate:     

● Is   there   a   limit   to   the   number   of   boxes   that   students   can   take?     
○ No,   there   is   not   a   limit,   but   it   may   change   depending   on   the   number   of   boxes   after   

the   first   week.     
● Will   there   be   representatives   from   Housing   who   will   be   helping   distribute   boxes?     

○ One   representative   from   Campus   Storage,   employees   at   Dillon,   and   Senate   
members   will   be   present   to   facilitate   an   orderly   and   socially   distanced   
distribution.     

  
2. Mental   Health   Task   Force   Statement-   Allen   Liu   (15   minutes)   
● Writing   a   draft   of   a   statement   to   show   solidarity   on   behalf   of   CPS,   UHS,   and   USG   to   

recognize   the   work   that   these   three   bodies   have   done   this   semester,   highlight   the   
resources   available   on   campus,   and   recognize   areas   for   improvement.     

● The   letter   will   be   signed   by   the   Senate.     
  

  


